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8 November 2017 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

With the school merger and the need to forge a new identity for the merged school, a new 

set of school uniform has been launched. This set of new design school uniform (see Figure 

1 and 2) will be made available for purchase to be worn in the 2018. Only 2018 Secondary 

One students will be required to purchase the new school uniform. 

 

 

Current students should continue to wear the existing uniform until their uniforms are worn 

out or when students have outgrown them. Students under the Financial Assistance Scheme 

(FAS), who need a new supply of school uniform, will continue to receive the current design 

school uniform. The new design uniform will be made available in 2019 for the FAS students.  

Should you have any queries on this matter, you may contact the school general office at 

6894 1413 or email us at marsiling_ss@moe.edu.sg . 

Thank you. 

 

Warm Regards,  

Mr Goh Aik Choon / Principal 

 

Figure 1: School Uniform Figure 2: PE Attire 
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